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Greetings! 
 
May God bless you and your family with His joy and peace. 
 

I want to take opportunity to communicate some summer plans for children at Normandy Christian 
Church. I realize that families make many plans for the summer. Making memories is such a  
precious gift from God. 
 
Sunday Mornings: 
Our Bible lessons will continue as always. Plus, we will add the preparation of a musical,  
The Sermon on the Mound, to be presented Sunday, August 30. 
 

Midweek: 
HIS Kids will end on Wednesday, May 20. 
 

Vacation Bible School: 
Blast to the Past is our 2015 VBS Theme. We will meet 5 Wednesdays, July 8-August 5, from  
9:30 am-1:30 pm, including lunch. VBS is for children entering Kindergarten through 6th grades. 
 

Camp: 
First Chance Camp is June 25-27 for students entering 2nd and 3rd grades in the Fall. I will be at-
tending this camp, held at Pleasant Valley Christian Camp near Mineral, WA. The camp is designed 
to give students the experience of camp—sleeping in cabins, studying God’s Word in the outdoors, 
singing around the campfire—within three days/two nights. Register your student at 
www.pleasantvalleycamp.org. Scholarships are available for half of the registration cost. 
 

Junior Camp is August 9-15 for students entering 4th-6th grades in the Fall. I co-direct this camp. 
This camp is held at Pleasant Valley Christian Camp near Mineral, WA. Kyle Moffitt will also be at-
tending this camp to lead our worship times. Register your student at www.pleasantvalleycamp.org. 
Scholarships are available for half of the registration cost. 
 

Middle School Camp is July 12-17 for students entering 6th-8th grades in the Fall. Kristin Moffitt 
will be counseling at this camp, which is also held at Pleasant Valley Christian Camp. Register your  
student at www.pleasantvalleycamp.org.  
 

If you have any questions at all about camp, please talk with me. 
 
Again, I pray for your children and your family. May His Kingdom grow because we share His love 
and His message with others. 
       
         —Teacher Patti 


